
From: Godfrey, Rob
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/9/2013 2:04:02 PM
Subject: FW: Identity theft reimbursement fund

Background needed ASAP.
 
From: Brown, Kirk [mailto:Kirk.Brown@IndependentMail.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 1:57 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Identity theft reimbursement fund
 
Rob,
 
Sen. Sheheen proposed an amendment today to the cyber security bill calling for creation of an identity theft reimbursement 
fund.
 
Senator says that the state has a "moral obligation" to cover any losses of tax filers whose personal data was stolen in the 
DOR cyber attack last year.
 
Does the governor have a position on this issue?
 
Kirk Brown
Multimedia Journalist
Independent Mail
kirk.brown@independentmail.com
O: 864-260-1259
C: 864-451-9749
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